

From:

Elizabeth Maher <maher@internode.on.net>

To:

<information@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date:

1/04/2011 2:18 pm

Subject: EXHIBITION GRAYWAITE CONSERVATION MANAGEMENT AND CONCEPT PLAN ON

BEN EVERLEIGH

GOVERNMENT LAND AND SOCIAL PROJECTS

DEAR BEN.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION OF ME AS A DISABLED PERSON. IF THIS BRIEF SUBMISSION IS LATE IS BECAUSE MY MAIN DISABILITY - PERIPHERAL NEUROPHY HAS BEEN OUT OF CONTROL GIVING ME UNCONTROLLABLE SHAKES.

I WAS PLEASED TO SEE THE SCHOOL ADOPTED THE POLICIES OF THE CMP AND PRODUCED A REASONABLE CONCREPT PLAN IN RESPONSE.

I HAVE ALREADY URGED THE CHAIR OF THE NSW HERITAGE COUNCIL TO ADOPT THE TANNER CMP.

I HAVE ONLY A COUPLE OF POINTS TO MAKE ON THE CMP AND CONCEPT PLAN.

THE WALL TO UNION ST SHOULD BE UPGRADED TO A PALISADE FENCE WITH APPROPRIATE MOTORISED PALISADE GATES.

THE SCHOOL GROUNDS SHOULD BE OPEN TO GUIDED TOURS DURING HERITAGE WEEK EACH YEAR.

A METAL PLAQUE SHOULD BE PERMANENTLY FIXED TO THE SIGNIFICANT WARD BUILDING PROPOSED TO BE REPLACED. THIS PLAQUE SHOULD INCLUDE AN ENGRAVING OF THE EARLIEST PHOTO OF THE BUILDING AND A 50 WORD DESCRIPTION OF ITS HISTORY.

THE COMMMUNITY SHOULD BE ALLOWED PEDESTRIAN ACCESS ALONG THE PROPOSED DRIVEWAY DURING DAYLIGHT HOURS AS THIS IS A DIRECT ACCESS TO THE PUBLIC SCHOOLS, ANY DEVIATION FROM THE ORIGINAL DRIVEWAY BECAUSE OF THE LAYBY SHOULD BE APPROPRIATELY INTERPRETED.

EVERY EFFORT MUST BE MADE TO KEEP THE HISTORIC TREE MARKED FOR PARTIAL DEMOLITION.

ELIZABETH MAHER
ARCHITECT AND HERITGAGE CONSULTANT (M.ICOMOS)